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PLEASE COMPLETE DETAILS ON PARENTPAY 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Throughout the year we plan to take your child on local visits and walks to enrich the learning 
experiences and opportunities we offer.  Activities may include visiting local schools, community 
venues, parks and churches, our Spring Bonnet Parade, studying the local area and taking part in 
a series of school swimming lessons. Most visits and activities will involve the children walking to 
the event. Some will involve a coach journey to the venue such as the swimming sessions. All will 
be supervised and led by our school staff.   
 
To save the need for consent for every local visit/activity, we are asking you to give your 
consent/decline consent now on ParentPay.  We will inform you of visits/activities via our 
normal communication method. 
 
For visits/activities further afield, we will still ask for consent to be given separately. 
 
Without your consent we will be unable to allow your child to participate in local visits/activities. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Mr W Allen 
Head teacher 


